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Transportation Committee Report 
Environmental Impact Assessment of 199 Street Road Widening over 
Wedgewood Creek 

 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the Environmental Impact Assessment for the 199 Street Road Widening 
over Wedgewood Creek, as outlined in Attachment 1 of the July 5, 2016, 
Sustainable Development report CR_3653, be approved.  
 
History 

At the July 5, 2016, Transportation Committee meeting, the July 5, 2016, 
Sustainable Development report CR_3653 was considered. 

Attachment 

July 5, 2016, Sustainable Development report CR_3653* 

*Due to file size, the July 5, 2016, Sustainable Development report 
CR_3653 and its Attachments 1 through 5 are available at 
www.edmonton.ca/meetings under item 6.6 on the July 12/13, 2016, City 
Council agenda. 
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